
REMINDER! 
 

April Parenting Circle 

Will Be 

April 18th 

From 11 a.m. ‘til 1:00 p.m. 

 

This non-judgmental support & empowerment circle is open to ALL 

guardians or care-givers of children and youth. Join the 

conversation by sharing and hearing stories related to the “ups and 

downs” of our parenting roles. 

 

LIGHT LUNCH PROVIDED 

GROCERY CARDS FOR PARTICIPANTS 

 

 

 

For transportation or 

questions. 

PLEASE CONTACT 

Ashlyn 

Family Support Worker 

(519)797-5000 EXT: 1204 


